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g The Copyright Question 
By George Morang (1866-1937) 

This is a letter to the Toronto Board of Trade regarding Canadian 
copyrights. Morang requested an appearance before the Toronto Board of 
Trade but was denied. This is his letter in response. He wished to make 
clear his position. (Summary by Esther) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

This recording is in the public domain and may be reproduced, distributed, or modified without permission. For 
more information or to volunteer, visit librivox.org.  

Original cover design by Janette Brown. This design is in the public domain.  
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